
  
                                                                 

Positivity          Respect          Kindness          Safety          Happiness          Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our Priority at Aqueduct Primary School is always the safety of our 

children, parents, and staff. 

The Covid-19 pandemic and the need for social distancing means we 

are unable to hold our usual catalogue of events and fundraisers. 

Please see School Newsletters for the most up to date information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@telford.gov.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

School Business Manager: Mrs T Smith 
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